
Subject Good News!!

From Mia Kelly

To Merritt-FAS

Sent Tuesday, June 27, 2017 9:59 AM

Colleagues, 

Good news! The first draft of the Accreditation Follow-Up Report is completed and ready for 
your review. The Follow-Up Report is a culmination of key collaborations between the AFR 
Team and SLOAC and a testament to the work that can be accomplished through teamwork. A 
special thanks to Dr. Lamb, our Accreditation Liaison Officer and President Burns for their 
continued guidance and support. We are now seeking input from the College community with 
goals of refining the final document.

Please note that the AFR is an evolving document and some of the metrics and content are 
projected to reflect best case scenarios. Also note that optimal outcomes as written can only 
become a reality if all assessment work is completed timely, as anticipated. Simply put, we are 
not yet done; there is work still pending and maintaining the momentum is critical.

Please inspect the initial draft in MOODLE and submit all comments to the AFR Team 
mkelly@peralta.edu

The link to MOODLE is http://eperalta.org/summer2017/course/view.php?id=2783   Please 
login under Guest—Password-- accreditation

The ultimate goal for Merritt College is sanction free with full affirmation after the External 
Team revisits in the fall. It can become a reality and together, we can do it!!

Sincerely, 

The AFR Team

Mia Kelly Ed.D
College Tenure Facilitator, Merritt Campus
Faculty/Allied Health
12500 Campus Drive
Oakland, CA. 94619
Cell (510) 508-6686
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